
REPORT TO REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

 

 

 

DATE: JANUARY 12, 2011 

 

TO: HONORABLE CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF THE REDEVELOPMENT 

AGENCY 

 

FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 

BY: MIKE KAMINO, DIRECTOR OF PLANNING AND COMMUNITY 

DEVELOPMENT   

 NATHAN HAMBURGER, ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER 

 CHRISTY PINUELAS, FINANCE DIRECTOR 

 

SUBJECT: RECEIVE AND FILE THE AGOURA HILLS REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

HOUSING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT REPORT 

 

 

California Health and Safety Code Sections 33000 et seq. (California Redevelopment Law) require 

that the Redevelopment Agency submit an annual financial report to its legislative body within six 

months after the end of the Agency’s fiscal year.   

 

Since there was only one City Council/Agency meeting scheduled in early December 2010, the 

HCD Report of Redevelopment Agency Housing Activities was not able to be completed before the 

meeting date.  The reporting forms were not yet available from the State.  Therefore, the report was 

distributed to Board members on December 23, 2010 and filed with the State Department of 

Housing and Community Development on December 22, 2010.  Staff is requesting that the item be 

ratified at this meeting. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Pursuant to the requirements of California Redevelopment Law, staff respectfully requests the 

Redevelopment Board ratify that they have received and filed the Redevelopment Agency’s 

Housing and Community Development Report for FY 2009-2010. 

 
Attachment: Redevelopment Agency Housing and Community Development Report 
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